ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE; November 8, 2018

TO: All Proposers C)M

FROM: Julie Smith Maxwell, Procurement Specialist
SUBIECT: Addendum No. 1 — Browser Based Transit Bus Fuel and

Fluids Management System
PROPOSALS DUE: November 29, 2018, at 11:00:00 a.m. Fastern Time
This addendum is being published to respond to a question asked by a potential proposer

regarding the above-referenced Request for Proposals. This addendum becomes a part of the
Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.

Question 1: In regards to the Mandatory Pre-Proposal meeting, may we participate via
conference call or do we need to physically be present?

Response: Vendors will be permitted to participate via conference call. To arrange your

company’s participation through conference calling, please contact Julie Smith Maxwell,
Procurement Specialist, at jmaxwell@knoxvilletn,gov.
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